Dear Members of the Horsham District Neighbourhood Watch Association (HDNWA)

The 2024 Annual General Meeting will be held on the 28" of October 2024,
10 — 12.00 at the Horsham Police Station, Hurst Road, Horsham, RH12 2DJ.
Refreshments will be provided before but we aim to commence promptly at 10 am.

To help us manage numbers and seating arrangements, please confirm via our
mailbox horshamnhw@amail.com by 24 October 2024. An agenda has been posted
on our website under FAQs (please see the address below) and a map will be sent
to attendees. Parking is very restricted at the police station, so parking elsewhere is
recommended, alternative suggestions will be shown on the map.

The topics expected to be covered will be; the elections, the Association accounts,
the Police Inspector’s overview for the past year and a brief update about NW
activities with time for questions and answers.

Due to circumstances beyond our control, the committee numbers have significantly
reduced making us no longer quorate in line with the Constitution. We are a friendly
and vibrant team who are keen to recruit a Secretary and new members to the
committee. We will of course help new members settle in and offer any necessary
training. If this appeals to you, please let us know before the AGM via our mailbox
(as above).

If you are unable to attend the AGM but have any questions you may like to raise,
please send them to our mailbox.

We look forward to welcoming you to our AGM and perhaps joining our team.
Thank you.

Kind regards

Mary Irons, Chair of the HDNWA

Our website https://www.horshamnhw.org.uk

1 Rem-Invite-AGM-Alert-V03.docx 16-Oct-24


mailto:horshamnhw@gmail.com
https://www.horshamnhw.org.uk/

